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Freedom 

24 October 2014 

School Council 
Congratulations to our brand 
new, democratically elected 
School Councillors, Ava (year 2), 
Tom (year 3), Liam (year 4),   
Tabitha (year 5) and George 
(year 6). Good luck in your posts! 

New Parents Meeting 
Thank you to all parents who  
attended Class One’s new      
parents meeting, an opportunity 
to find out about reception. We 
have received some positive 
feedback about the event,    
particularly in relation to the 
phonics information that was 
provided by Miss Evans. 

Harvest Festival 
Thank you to all parents who 
provided Harvest gifts and     
attended the 
service in St.   
Bartholomew’s 
Church last     
Friday. It was 
lovely to see 
you all there 
and back at school afterwards. 
 
Thank you also to Reverend  
Elizabeth for taking the donated 
gifts to Ledbury Food Bank. 
 
Hair-Raising Fundraising 
On Friday 10th October we held 
a bad hair and non-uniform day 
for Macmillan. 
The £197 
raised was 
added to the 
previous 
£433 to give 
a grand total 
of £630 for this great charity. 



Parking Reminder 
Please be aware that parking on 
the ‘Keep Clear’ signs outside 
school at any time of the day is 
not only illegal, but dangerous as 
well. As the safety of our pupils 
is paramount, we would ask you 
to park elsewhere.  

Bread Making 
Today saw the arrival of our   
highly anticipated bread-making 
competition. The children     
completed two challenges in 
their houses. Firstly, a technical   
challenge consisting of following 
a recipe for a classic white loaf. 
Secondly, producing a grand 
show-stopping bread creation. 
 
Following the rigorous judging  
process, it was finally announced 
that the overall winners were 
Willow house, with their      
raspberry, chocolate and        
hazelnut breakfast bread. 

Christmas Cards 
Thank you to all those who have    
purchased Christmas cards. The 
children’s artwork has now been 
sent off to the company for 
printing and we eagerly await 
their return. 
 
PTA Funds 
The final cheque for the PTA 
account is £2215. This will be 
used to pay for the tickets and 
the coaches to visit the        
pantomime in December. The  
remaining amount of £733 will 
go towards the purchase of 10 
new iPads. 
 
Important Dates 
OCTOBER 
27th 31st October—Half Term 
 
NOVEMBER 
3rd Y2 & Class 3 Forest School 
5th Class 4 swim 
10th Y2 & Class 3 Forest School 
11th Class 3 Visit to Caerleon 
12th Class 4 swim 
14th Children in Need 
17th Y2 & Class 3 Forest School 
19th Class 4 swim 
24th Y2 & Class 3 Forest School 
26th Christmas Fayre—Hellens 
 
DECEMBER 
5th School Disco 
12th Visit to watch Aladdin 
16th Carol Concern 6pm 
17th Christmas Lunch 
18th Break up today 
 
JANUARY 
6th  Back to school 


